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Did You Know…
…that the Grade 3 classes went to Scott's Nursery to learn all about plants? They even got to take one home! 

…that Mme. Losier's Grade 3 FI class has been writing adventure stories? They're going to use these stories to create some cool comic strips as an end of year project! 

…that the Grade 3 classes went to Scott's Nursery to learn all about plants? They even got to take one home! 

…that the Track and Field Team had an outstanding showing at Districts winning 28 top six ribbons!?
 
…that the Drama Group is did their final presentation Thursday Night at 5pm?

…that K Deponte had fun learning summer words in French for the Bilingual Fair?
 
… that K Deponte had a Mo Willems Day?  We chose our favorite Mo Willems books and wrote about why.  We had a photo prop of We Are In a Book.  We read lots of his books, watched videos and learned how to draw the characters properly.

…that Mrs. Wall's Gr. 1-2 Class is presenting their Ocean Enrichment Projects to their families on Monday.  They have worked so hard on these projects and are ready to shine!
…that Mrs. Lyons is SO proud of her students' hard work on their independent animal projects and presentations to their family and friends this month? Each student in 1Lyons presented information about their chosen animal in front of a real life audience! WAY TO GO kiddos!

…that Grade 1 students in Mme. LeClercs, Mme. Nolins and Mrs. Lyons' class spent the morning at Kingslanding Historical Settlement to learn firsthand what it was like to live as a child long ago? Our favorite part was sitting in an old classroom, writing with chalk on slates and learning the rules of school long ago. What a wonderful learning opportunity!

…that Grade 4E presented their bilingual fair projects this week? They worked incredibly hard on their projects. We had visitors leave us great positive comments as well! Great job!  

…that Grade 4E, 4M and 4C visited the Mactaquac Biodiversity Facility this week? We learned about protecting Atlantic salmon and about their life cycle! We even had a chance to pet some of them. They were slimy!

…that 1Leclerc and 1Nolin have been doing reading buddies with grade 4Edney? It has been a fantastic opportunity to practice speaking and reading in French with other students in the school!

…that 2M is learning some American Sign Language (ASL) through songs. 
…that Mrs. Hunt's kindergarten class entered a "Save our Earth" art contest and won a class pizza party? 
…that Mrs. Hunt's kindergarten class is starting our "How To" writing pieces? The students get to be the teachers and write the steps for how to do something.
 	
…that Mrs. Hunt's kindergarten class is learning about heavy and light in math using the balance scales?

…that Mrs. Hunt's kindergarten class has been practicing really hard with our song "Je suis un pizza" for our Bilingual fair coming up in this month.
 

